
The Northern Rhode Island Collaborative is pleased 
to offer Non-Violent Crisis Prevention Intervention 
training for all professionals working with students.  
The Non-Violent Crisis Prevention Intervention Pro-
gram is a safe, non-harmful behavior management 
system to assist human service providers provide the 
best possible care, welfare, safety and security of disruptive, assaultive and 
out-of-control individuals even during their most violent moments.  Partic-
ipants in the training will develop an understanding of the Rhode Island 
Regulations regarding Non-Violent Crisis Prevention Intervention.   

Discussed topics will include: 

 What interventions are allowed and what are prohibited; 

 Techniques to assist individuals in  keeping student acting-out behav-
ior at the lowest, least threatening levels; 

 How to intervene in crisis situations appropriately and in a way which 
will not damage the professional bond you have established with the 
individuals in your care. 

Please note that first time participants are required to attend all three    
sessions.   Those that require the refresher only must attend the last session 
only on Wednesday, July 26th..         

 

DATES: Monday, July 24, 2017 

  Tuesday, July 25, 2017 

  Wednesday, July 26, 2017  *  

 

TIME:  3:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

  

COST: NRIC Member District — $160.00 

  Non-Member District —    $185.00 

         *  Refresher Course Only —  $  90.00  

To register for the above, please go to NRIC’s website:  http://www.nric-
ri.org/professional-development-academy. 

(Payment may be processed on-line through our website with a credit 
card or by check payable to Northern Rhode Island Collaborative). 
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attendees is 20  
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The program will be held  at 
NRIC’s Professional Develop-
ment Training Center, Room 
104 in Lincoln, RI.    For more 
information and to register, 
please go to NRIC’s website:   
h t t p : / / w w w . n r i c - r i . o r g /
professional-development-
academy   


